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8th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of our continuing efforts to do our part for the people of Ukraine, 
we have decided to hold a non-school uniform day on Friday 11th 
March.  
 
We would kindly ask that the children bring in a £1 donation, if you can, 
which will be donated to the British Red Cross and their efforts in 
Ukraine. 
 
Thank you once again for your generosity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Laura Webb 
Deputy Head 
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